
Garretts Green Nursery Provisional School Dates 2020 / 2021 

 

Friday 23rd October Break up for Half Term 

Monday 2nd November Children return to Nursery 

Friday 13th November Children in Need day – Children can dress up or wear something 

yellow or spotty. Donations will be collected on the day 

Friday 11th December Christmas Jumper Day. Children can wear something Christmassy 

(not fancy dress) Donations will be collected for Save the Children 

Friday 18th December Break up for Christmas holiday 

Monday 4th January 2021 Staff Training Day – Nursery closed 

Tuesday 5th January Children return to Nursery 

Friday 12th February Children break up for half term 

Monday 22nd February Children return to Nursery 

Thursday 4th March World Book Day – Children can dress up as storybook characters 

Friday 19th March Red Nose Day. Children can dress up in red. Donations will be 

collected on the day 

Thursday 1st April Break up for Easter holidays 

Monday 19th April Staff training day – Nursery closed 

Tuesday 20th April Children return to Nursery 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday – Nursery closed 

Thursday 6th May Possible Elections – Nursery closed. To be confirmed 

Friday 28th May Break up for Whitsun holiday 

Monday 7th June Children return to Nursery 

Tuesday 20th July Break up for Summer holiday 

Wednesday 21st July Staff Training Day – Nursery closed 

  

  

 

We try to raise funds for special causes if we can.  On Children in Need Day, Christmas 

Jumper Day, Red Nose Day and World Book Day children are able to dress up and we collect 

donations but please do not feel that you have to buy special costumes for your child.  

Homemade costumes are often just as good as shop bought, children can wear a coloured t 

shirt, ribbon etc.   

Thank you for all of your School Fund donations, these go towards buying fruit for the 

children to share each day, food for celebrations, ingredients / equipment for activities eg 

making play dough, butter, pancakes and models.  We appreciate all of your donations. 

 

A Newsletter will follow later with more information regarding Nursery events.   


